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“Lecture Series on Spectroscopy” 

The Department of Chemistry in collaboration with the Internal Quality Assurance Cell, 

organized a comprehensive "Lecture Series on Spectroscopy" from October 26-30, 2021. Dr. R. A. 

Mishra, Principal of the institute presided over the program, and the inauguration was done by Dr. S. 

D. Thakur, HOD of the Department of Chemistry, RDIK & KD College, Badnera, Amravati. 

The primary objective of the lecture series was to impart theoretical and conceptual 

knowledge of spectroscopy techniques to faculty, research scholars, and students actively engaged in 

research across various colleges in the region and university. The event witnessed the participation of 

450 students and faculty members through Google Meet. 

Distinguished personalities from renowned institutions served as resource persons for the 

Lecture Series, including Dr A. T. Shinde, Science College Nanded; Dr R. C. Sawant, Dr Ambedkar 

College, Nagpur; Dr G. G. Mandawad, Maharashtra Udaigiri College, Udgir; Dr S. S. Chobe, MGV 

and LVH College, Nashik; and Dr T. U. Kendre, Toshniwal ACS College Sengaon, Hingoli. 

The valedictory function on October 30, 2021, featured Prof. Dr. Pradip Tekade from J. B. 

Science College, Wardha, as the chief guest. Dr Rammanohar Mishra acknowledged and 

congratulated the organizing team, including Dr T. P. Chavan, Dr Prashant Muskawar, Dr Madhuri 

Bhade, Dr O. K. Kapse, and Mr Y V. Khandare, for the successful execution of the event. 

The Lecture Series on Spectroscopy proved an enriching and collaborative platform for the exchange 

of knowledge and ideas in the field of chemistry. 

The lecture series was scheduled from October 26-30, 2021, with sessions conducted via 

Google Meet. Participants accessed the video call links on-  

October 26 (https://meet.google.com/vej-vdgv-nax)  and  

October 27 (https://meet.google.com/ezr-ngqu-ngd)  



Additionally, a feedback link (https://forms.gle/ySybRWJrqkPACStC9) was provided for participants 

to share their thoughts on the series. 

 

 



 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 

 


